
THE NEXT CHAPTER 
The Campaign for a New Pike County Public Library Summer 2021 



Please follow us on Facebook and visit our website at www.pikecountylibrary.org 

A Campaign Update 

The campaign total has reached $1,102,078.19.  We still have many naming opportunities availa-

ble. If you are interested in making a donation towards The Next Chapter and our new main 

library facility, please contact Jennifer Wright at 740-947-4921 or  jwright@seolibraries.org  

for more information, or visit https://www.pike.lib.oh.us/donate 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/82-5380314 

Join us at the Summer  

Reading Program Kick-Off!   

We plan to have: 

150 build-a-bears (Noah's Ark LLC.) 

  Free pizza/drinks 

     Food trucks 

  Carnival-type games 

STEM games 

Scavenger hunt 

  DJ 

  Take home craft bags (children/teens) 

  SRP sign up 

10am-

4pm 

June 12! 

@ the New Library Property 

By Bristol Village 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/82-5380314

